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Media release

FINANZ’22 will take place — but not until late April 2022

The renewed intensification of the coronavirus situation and the uncertain evolution of the FOPH rules has
prompted the organizers of FINANZ’22 to postpone the financial fair, which had been planned for 19-20
January 2022. It is now set to take place on 27 and 28 April 2022. The venue — Halle 550 in Zurich Oerlikon —
will remain the same.

Zurich, 2 December 2022. The programme for the 23rd staging of Switzerland’s largest financial fair is now in
place. More than 100 registered exhibitors are already in the starting blocks. But the latest developments in the
COVID-19 situation and the anticipated tightening of the FOPH rules are now a concern to all involved parties.

The event organizers were keen to avoid the situation of having to call off the January event at even shorter
notice — e. g. after the Christmas holidays — as this would have entailed even greater expense. «The decision to
postpone FINANZ’22 to the end of April 2022 was not one we took lightly, but under the circumstances it was
the only logical course», explains Bernhard Zosso, Managing Director of FINANZ'22, with regret.

Under the slogan «The Future of Finance», the 23rd edition of the financial fair will now take place on 27 and
28 April 2022 in Halle 550 in Zurich Oerlikon. The key themes will remain the indebtedness of governments and
the role of central banks, the intensity of inflation, critical scrutiny of the sustainability boom, and the global
risk situation.

For further information, please contact Bernhard Zosso, Managing Director of FINANZ'22, +41 (0)44 241 30 60,
b.zosso@finanzmesse.ch.




